No. EDN-H({(8)A(6)Misc./2016

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh.

Email: dhe-sml-hpl@gov.in, College branch@rediffmail.con

Phone Ne. 0177-2653120, 2653575, Extn. 221 Fax : 0Q177-2812887
by

Dated: Shimla - 171001 the p3August, 2020.

T

1. Registrar,
Himachal Pradesh University,
Summer Hill., Shimla-5
2. All the Principals,
Govt. Colleges/GIA Colleges/Skt Colleges in H.P.

Subject:- Regarding Admission to graduation 1°° year and
conduct of final semester examinations in UG/PG
classes,

Sir,

This 1is with reference to Govt. letter No. EDN-A-
Kha (06)16/2020 dated 31.07.2020 on the subject cited abave.

In this cconnection, it is to inform you that due to
outbreak of COVID-19, the Government has conveyed the approval
to extend the admission date in the 1°% year of B.A/ B.sc/
B.com {Graduation classes) and roll on admission Lo
B.A./B.Com./B.Sc. 2™ and Final year classes in the colleges up
to 20.08.2020 in general and public interest and also allowed
to start online studies in the colleges w.e.f. 05.08.2020
which will be monitored regularly by the college Principals
and the feedback will be given to this Directorate as and when
required.

Therefore, you are directed to ensure strict
compliance of these orders, <j’m\

phon———=

—

Director of Hr. Education
Himachal Pradesh.

Endst No. Even dated Shimla-171001, thea%Aug., 2020.
Copy to:

1. The Seeretary (Hr. Education) to the Govt. of H.B., for
informgzion please. ;

2. N\Ahe T.0., IT Cell, with the directions to uplead the same
on the Departmental website. <j’"“\

3. Guard File

A

v Director of Hr. Education
Himachal Pradesh.




	Page 1

